
 
 

Lake Township Community Advisory Group 
 

June 15, 2002 
Lake Township Hall 

      9:00 A.M. 
 
Attendees: 
 
CAG Members:  Tom Roberts, Roy Leckonby, Ted Walls, Patricia Schorr, John Birk 
Also Present:      Martin Olson, Sue Ruley, Carolyn Casey 
Press:                 Joy Dingman 
 

Next Meeting – Saturday, July 20, 2002 
9:00 A.M. at the Lake Township Hall 

 
1. Roy Leckonby opened the meeting at 9:05 A.M. 
2. Committee discussed the status of the web site development.  Carolyn Casey  

reported that a preview of the site is now available for review.  
3. Committee discussed the status of the landscape architect.  Tom Shalala  

reported that Kerr & Boron should have, sometime in August, the conceptual  
design ready for review. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
1. Committee again discussed the possibility of inviting dignitaries to the next CAG 

meeting.  Dan Clay is to arrange this. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Tom Shalala gave a summary on the technical status of the work being done at  
 the landfill.  Benzene wells have been installed and were sampled the week of 

June 3, 2002 -- results pending  
  
2. Committee discussed the cars that have been for sale in front of the landfill.  

Trustees will look into this issue.  
 
3. Roy Leckonby moved to adjourn the meeting.   Tom Roberts seconded the 

motion.  Motion approved. 


